KALINA

Electricity from heat

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd
Level 40 Central Park
152-158 St Georges Terrace
Perth WA 6000

tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au
6 November 2023

Request for Extension to Voluntary Suspension
KALINA Power Ltd (“KPO” or the “Company”) (ASX:KPO) requests an extension to the voluntary suspension
previously granted by the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) with respect to the Company’s securities on
3 November 2023.

The Company provides the following information in relation to the extension request:

1. the voluntary suspension extension is requested pending the release of information in relation to the
Company’s capital raising (Announcement);

2; the Company anticipates that the voluntary suspension will remain in place until the earlier of the
commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 8 November 2023 or until the release of the
Announcement; and

3. the Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension extension request should not
be granted or of any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary
suspension.

Yours faithfully

Lt

Kesh Thurairasa
Company Secretary

| KALINA Power Limited |
| ABN 24 000 090 997 |
| Suite 6, 795 Glenferrie Road, Hawthorn, Victoria, 3122, Australia |
| ph + 61 3 9236 2800 | fax + 61 3 9818 3656 | www.KALiINApower.com |




